
December 5th, 2007 

Richard McKinley 
Health Physicist, Medical Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region 1, US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Reference: Mail Control # 141305 

Dear Mr. McKinley: 

In reference to the requested amendment to our NRC License # 07-1 6862-01, 
changing the Radiation Safety Officer to Dr., Fred Wang. 

I attest that Dr. Fred Wang meets the requirements of 10 CFR 35.50 (c)(2) and 
(e). Therefore I request that we be allowed to change our Radiation Safety Officer from 
myself to Dr. Fred Wang. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

i/ 'John Mattliews, MD 
Radiation Safety Officer 
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